
1. WOW! We raised £47.60 through our second hand book sale.  

This brings our fundraising total for the year to £247.60.  We 

talked about how to spend this money on making Healthy Lifestyle 

Week a big success. We agreed to order indoor and outdoor 

equipment to make our playtimes even more active. So we will or-

der more skipping ropes for outdoor play and a set of speed stack-

ing cups for each class for indoor play.  

 

2. We also discussed how we can make HEALTHY LIFESTYLE 

WEEK a bigger and more memorable event this year. So we drew 

up a first plan to discuss with Miss Bassett and Mr Aston:  

 to offer different activities during playtimes throughout the week 

(Wake Up, Shake Up; skipping; speed stacking cups) 

 to have free flow back for a week  

 to end the week with our popular fundraising 

event ‘Buy and extra playtime’. 

 

3.    Sadly, Mr Aston is leaving ESJ at the end of the 

school year. So it’s our job to help the school find 

a new deputy head. We prepared our interview 

questions for next week’s deputy head interviews.  

 

4.  Finally we looked at the new school displays 

and gave feedback. What fantastic work!!! 

 

 

6th School Council Meeting 

2nd May 2018 

A C T I O N  P O I N T S :  

 School Council members 

to interview candidates 

for deputy headship on 

Wednesday 9th May in 

the afternoon.  

 School Council members 

to return permission slip 

for helping at Summer 

Fayre by Tuesday 22nd 

May.   

N E X T  S C H O O L  

C O U N C I L  ME E T I N G :  

Wednesday 6th June 2018 


